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I support continued mail in ballots. When I moved here over 20 years ago, I thought 

this was brilliant and did not understand why other states don’t do this. When I lived 

in Ohio, we had to go in person to vote. This was a burden to do and also did not feel 

as secure as it could be in a variety of places. It takes away from people working their 

jobs and there is no way of knowing how to plan because it can be time consuming. 

Mail in ballots NEEDS to continue. It allows for the best outcomes.  


